
October 2019 

Important INFO! 

Toddler Town will be CLOSED  on 

Monday October 14 

 You must sign in/out 

your child daily at the 

front counter. 

It is a DCFS Mandate 
    Child Find Screeners will be here 

October 21st and 22nd. Please sign 

release form to have  your child 

screened 

MORE INFO! 

Tuition payments  due on 1st & 15th 

of every month  
Update all contact phone numbers, 

emails and cell providers  and please 

update cubbies 

 

OCTOBER 14th TTDC is Closed  
 

REMINDER !!!!!  
PICTURE DAY IS OCTOBER 30th  
Please see your child’s teacher if you 

have any questions  

Hello all and happy OCTOBER , Please stay on the look out 

for updates through 

 MyTeachingStrategies App/site 

 where you will find information regarding lesson plans, 

newsletters, updates and any information regarding your 

child’s growth and development. We are no longer using 
LIFECUBBY. 

We will have Parent teacher conferences this month and 

the beginning of NOVEMBER 2019 

Picture day is October 30th  
 Please sign in/out your child daily at the front room 

table. It is MANDATORY for you to sign in/out your 

child everyday.   

 

TTDC is a SUGAR FREE ZONE !!! 
 

Toddler Town will be closed on Monday October 14th  
 

 Make sure credit cards are up to date and to make 
payments on 1st & 15th of every month  

 

Please remember for our FALL FESTIVAL – We are a 

SUGAR FREE ZONE  

 
 

• Don’t forget to change the date 

•
–

photo and choose “Change 
Image.” Then choose whatever 

•

• If you’re adding a shape or text, 

• Choose “More Colors,” 
then “Custom Colors” and 

• To alter elements that you can’t 

“Slide Master.” 

Here’s What We’ve Been Up To 



Our class is off to a great start for the year! We were able to meet our new 

friends in the classroom, we reviewed our letters, numbers and shapes and we 

learned about the rules of our new Koalas classroom. The month of October is 

going to be full of excitement! We will be studying leaves, fall, Pumpkins and El 

Dia De Los Muertos. We will also be holding 2 parties! Our first party on October 

3, 2019 will be a Pumpkin Party. Our second party will be on October 31, 2019 

and it will be our Fall Fiesta which will be a celebration of EL Dia  De Los 

Muertos and Fall Fest. (Details soon to follow). If you have any questions, 

comments or concerns you can reach me at 773 622 9433 ext 27. 

                                                  

 Happy Halloween everyone!  I can't believe Fall is already upon us!  To recap the 

month of September we welcomed Sebastian and Jeremiah into class.  We also 

began our new school year with talking about All About Me and reviewed the 

concepts of Animals, Bugs and Colors and celebrated Mexican Independence day by 

making Mexican hats and talking about our different cultures.  We also celebrated 

fall by discussing what happens in the fall and created art projects using different 

natural elements.  For the month of October, we will be discussing dinosaurs and 

emotions and celebrating with a fall festival which will include a party and a 

costume parade.  We will also continue our sensory play using leaves and acorns.  It 

should be a great month! 

                                      

 

Bye bye summer and welcome Fall.  To recap the month of September The 

Explorers discussed and learned about ourselves and our family. This month has 

been “All about me” We talked about that everybody is different, and 
everybody likes different things such as fruits, colors, sports etc. We continued 

with our daily focusing learning on our letters, numbers, colors and shapes as 

well. For the month of October, we will begin to work on Fall Harvest. We will 

discuss why the leaves change colors, why it’s called fall, what holidays are in 
the season of fall, and the things we do in the fall. We will continue learning the 

alphabets, numbers from 1-10 and continue to work on recognition. We will also 

begin a safety project and learn some safety tips. It will be a fun & interesting 

month. If you have any question or concerns, feel free to contact me at 773-

9229433 Ext. 25 or email me at mss.cintya@gmail.com . 

mailto:mss.cintya@gmail.com


Happy October, everyone! To recap the moth of September, we reviewed 

letters, numbers and shapes. We also worked on our names and last names. Our 

main topic we reviewed was “All about me” Children had the opportunity to talk 
about themselves by doing a homework project on themselves. For the month of 

October, we will continue to review letters, numbers and shapes. We will also 

be working on our names, for children that already know how to write their first 

name they will be moving on to their last names. Children will be creating fall 

activities during the month. Parents we will be having a fall fest on Thursday 

October 31,2019. I will be leaving the information in their cubbies. If you have 

any questions, feel free to contact me at 773-622-9433 Ext 24. 

 

  

The Butterflies would like to welcome in the month of October and the beautiful season 

of fall. Parents we’re so glad to see our new students in the Butterfly classroom and how 
everyone is adjusting so well to the new school year. September was “All about Me”  
and reviews and  in the month of October the butterfly class will continue practicing 

letters A, B, C and numbers 1 -10. Also, children will be introduced to fall leaves and 

their beautiful colors, there will be various activities throughout the month and a fall 

fest towards the end of the month. Important information I would like to share with 

parents - I will be transitioning into part-time October 21st  do to my pregnancy. Ms. 

Yvonne will be working in the mornings and the afternoon Ms. Paz will be working in the 

Butterfly classroom.  If anyone has questions or concerns while I’m out my personal 
email is sosa.yvonne@yahoo.com and I’ll be more then happy to reply. But your more 

then welcome to ask Ms. Paz or Ms. Irene any questions you may have.  

In the month of September, the Toucan’s had a mini celebration 
that involved traditional food from Mexico. Thanks for all the 

parent volunteers that made our day special. The children 

enjoyed the food and fun fall activities. For the month of 

October, we will have a Fall harvest fest that involves carving 

pumpkins and many other fun activities. The children will 

continue to work on their numbers and colors as we have many 

new faces to the Toucan class.  Look out for info for the fall 

fest and remember that PICTURE DAY IS October 30th.  

mailto:sosa.yvonne@yahoo.com


773-622-9433 
5934 West Diversey Ave. 

Chicago, IL 60639 

Toddler Town will be closed on Monday 

October 14th. 
October 21st & 22nd – Child Find Screeners will be 

here from  CPS to SCREEN the children for free 

 

Please sign in/out your child daily as it is a 

DCFS Mandate in the state of Illinois. 

Picture Day is October 30th  

         Some Stuff We Did 


